
This event is for families that are struggling to provide back to
school clothes for their kids. Giving back to our community is a
high priority and we want to help local families that are going
through tough times due to illness, job loss, or other difficult
circumstances.
 
Get 2 bags of gently used clothing for free. Sizes range from
infant through high school.

When:

Where:

Friday, June 26 & Saturday, June 27 
10am-noon

The Village Christian Church 
8965 S. Bell Road, Minooka

*Families are limited to 2 bags of clothing per child.
For more information call 815-349-4515 or email

info@reclaimedcharity.org


